DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
WATERWAYS REGULATION PROGRAM

Notice of License Application pursuant to M. G. L. Chapter 91
Waterways License Application Number W05-1259
Boston Water & Sewer Commission

NOTIFICATION DATE: May 6, 2005

Public notice is hereby given of the application by Boston Water & Sewer Commission to
install and maintain a storm drain and outfall at Leverett Avenue, in the municipality of
Boston in and over flowed tidelands of Belle Isle Marsh. The proposed use of the project
is to provide for the conveyance of storm water and is a water dependent project.

The D iment_wil ider all wri omments his. W licati
received by within 30 days subsequent fo the “Ngtification Date”.

”. Failure of any aggrieved
person or group of ten citizens or more to submit written comments to the Waterways
Regulation Program by the Public Comments Deadline will result in the waiver of any right
to an adjudicatory hearing in accordance with 310 CMR 9.13(4)(c).

Additional information regarding this application may be obtained by contacting the
Waterways Regulation Program at (617) 292-5500. Project plans and documents for this
application are on file with the Waterways Regulation Program for public viewing, by
appointment only, at the address below. Written comments must be addressed to: Ben
Lynch, Program Chief, WRP, One Winter St., 6™ fl., Boston, MA 02108.

RECEIVED




Boston Water and
Sewer Commission

980 Harrison Avenue
Boston, MA 02119

617-989-7000
Fax: 617-989-7718

April 26, 2005

Massachusetts Environmental Policy Act (MEPA) File #13364
251 Causeway Street, Suite 900
Boston Mass, 02114

RECEIVED

Re: Public Notice of Waterways License Application
No. W05-1259
Belle Isle Inlet, Boston, Suffolk County

MEPA

To Whom It May Concern:

BWSC has recently submitted an application to the Massachusetts Department of Environmental
Protection (DEP) for a license to construct a storm-water outfall (pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 91,
the Public Waterfront Act) to Belle Isle Inlet in East Boston.

In accordance with D.E.P requirements we hereby attach notification of the commencement (on
May 6, 2005) of the public comment period for the application and a copy of the project site

plans as submitted with the Waterways License Application.
If you have any questions you may contact me at 617-989-7426,

Written comments shall be sent to the D.E.P.as explained in the notification.

Yours Sincerely,

/]
é/_
homas J. Daly’ P E.

Senior Design Engineer




